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M E M O R A N D U M December 13, 2006 
 

 

TO : Campus Director 
 

FROM : ChAWG Chairman 
 

SUBJECT : General Studies Program Evaluation 
 

 

On behalf of the Chuuk Assessment Working Group, I herewith submit the General Studies Pro-

gram Evaluation report, as attached, in accordance with Appendix T.  Please forward it to our 

VPIA Palikir for review and approval.  
 

The idea of the General Studies Program is to develop students to enter a degree program.  

Available data do not indicate much success in this developmental-education effort.  The worst-

case scenario would there be to eliminate the GS Program.  However, the intent of the attach-

ment is to find ways to salvage it by revising the program learning outcomes (PLOs) or course 

learning outcomes (CLOs).  Such revision by the VPIA office is possible, but it will not be an 

easy task.   
 

Please forward the attached program evaluation report, as well as this cover page, to Palikir’s 

VPIA office for final review and action.   
 

Thanks very much.   
 

Sincerely yours,   
 

 

/s/ 

Alton Higashi 
 

 

xc: Alvios and Switer 

Department Chairmen 

 ChAWG Members:  Herner, Roger, Marylene, Tente 
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